
 
 
In the interests of the health and safety of the public in regards to the COVID-19 virus, the 
Nevada State Athletic Commission (NSAC) has ordered the cancellation of all programs of 
unarmed combat within the State of Nevada scheduled to take place on or between March 14, 
2020 through its March 25, 2020 meeting.  At the March 25, 2020 meeting, the NSAC will 
deliberate on how programs of unarmed combat can be held within the State amidst the 
growing concerns of COVID-19 while still observing its primary mandate to protect the health 
and safety of the public.  The NSAC has assigned its Executive Director, Bob Bennett, to provide 
recommendations to the NSAC at this meeting to facilitate the NSAC on this decision.  
 
Until further notice the Nevada State Athletic Commission (NSAC) will not accept in-person 
license or Federal I.D. applications.  
 
Amateur clubs submitting Grant Reimbursement Requests can do so electronically by scanning 
documents and sending via email to nsacinfo@boxing.nv.gov. Or in the alternative extensions 
will be approved during this period and can be submitted at a later date. 
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